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Hello everyone, 

 

I would like to start out by thanking all the DR’s who continue to submit GR-1 forms to me with the 

many changes that have taken place over the last year.  

As meetings begin to re-open face to face or as hybrid with Zoom options included, I would like to 

remind everyone the importance of notifying me of meeting changes so that I can update the WSO 

database. Remember- if a newcomer shows up to your meeting and no one is there, it can get reported 

to the WSO and the meeting will go into a “reported not meeting” status. This could then turn the 

meeting to an inactive status and new members would no longer be referred to that group.  

I’m so glad the temporary Zoom meeting document that was created has been such a useful tool over 

the last 6 months. I will continue to keep this document going as long as necessary to encompass what 

our area has available via Zoom.  

I periodically receive questions from DR’s on where to find the GR-1 form and just wanted to provide 

where to locate the group record change form online. Go to Al-Anon.org and click on “Members.” From 

there scroll down a bit and click on “Group Records.” Then from there you can click on “Al-Anon Group 

Change” or “Temporary Electronic Change,” etc. depending on what type of change you are making. You 

can also use this page to register a new group. I can also send a hard copy link if that works better.  

Thank you everyone for allowing me to continue to serve as Group Records Coordinator. I cannot wait to 

see everyone in person in the (hopefully) near future. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kelly D 

Area Group Records Coordinator 

grouprecords@ctalanon.org  
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